
Have you signed yet?



Want to wait to give your child 
a smartphone but don’t want 
them to be the odd one out?

You’re not alone! There’s a growing movement of parents 
across Britain who are choosing to wait to give their children 

smartphones, and it’s simple to get involved.

The Parent Pact is a way to join together with other parents to 
agree to delay getting your child a smartphone until at least the 

end of year 9 (when they’re a bit older and more able to deal with 
everything the online world brings).

It’s all about strength in numbers – if your child knows that other 
kids in their class won’t be getting a smartphone for a few years 

either, the peer pressure instantly dissolves.

It takes 30 seconds to sign the Parent Pact – and you can see 
how many others in your child’s class, school and county have 
signed on the live leaderboards and connect with them via the  

Smartphone Free Childhood regional WhatsApp groups.

smartphonefreechildhood.co.uk
  @smartphonefreechildhood

Sign the Pact here or find  
out more on our website


